
 
 

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Communication 

AHCCCS has made a decision to bring EVV in-house and build an EVV aggregator. This means that 

AHCCCS will not be re-soliciting for an EVV vendor after their contract expires with Sandata as of 

October 1, 2025.  

For providers who do not use Sandata as an EVV vendor, they will not have to make any changes. Your 

EVV vendor will send data to AHCCCS instead of sending it to Sandata.  

For providers who use Sandata as their EVV vendor, you will need to contract directly with Sandata or 

another EVV vendor of your choice.   

Additional Details are available here: State of Arizona Mail - EVV Reminders 

 

https://www.azahcccs.gov/AHCCCS/Downloads/EVV/EVVReminders020525.pdf

